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The workshop was also held virtually and was 

publicly accessible by video conference and phone 

 

MEETING NOTES 

 

ATTENDEES:  

Workshop Chair:  

 Natasha Zittel, Supervisor, Bureau of Mining Regulation and Reclamation (BMRR) 

 

NDEP Staff:  

 Danilo Dragoni, Deputy Administrator 

 Karl McCrae, Supervisor, BMRR  

 Sherrie Cairo, Supervisor, BMRR 

 Jane Boomhower, Supervisor, BMRR 

 

Public: 

Carson City: 

 Kyle Davis – Nevada Mining Association 

 

Las Vegas: 

 No Attendees 

 

 

Virtual1: 

 Unidentified Number 

 Sam Ornd…  

 

 

  

 
1 Participants are listed using their online registration. Last name and/or affiliation may not have been provided. 



 

Call to Order 

 

 

Natasha Zittel called the workshop to order at 9am and mentioned the call-in information for the 

meeting. She advises that no action will be taken at by BMRR at this public workshop.  There 

were two virtual attendees and one in person attendee. A power point presentation was shown to 

introduce the regulatory provision LCB File #R137-24 (P2024-20).   

 

Karl McCrea presented the purpose and need for the new proposed revision to Nevada 

Administrative Code NAC 445A in the presentation to the audience.  This included the adoption 

process and timeline, the need for the proposed regulation, and proposed changes to fee structure 

and fees.   

 

Comments and Questions 

 

C1: Kyle Davis on behalf of the Nevada Mining Association stated they appreciate the outreach 

from the division with the industry and appreciate the conversations that we've had so far on this 

proposal. He continued saying that the Association has some questions that we are still working 

on and trying to make sure that we fully understand the proposal. The Association looks forward 

to continuing that conversation, getting that information back. He concluded that he just wanted 

to make sure to put that on the record and note our presence here today and happy to continue to 

work on this regulation moving forward.  

 

A1:   Comment noted. 

 

 

Closing remarks and adjournment 

 

Natasha Zittel asked virtual attendees if there were questions or comments. Seeing none, she 

adjourned at 9:17am 


